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Dear Sir or Madam, 

Please accept this document as a formal notification that SYLEX will be gradually replacing 

existing MTP adapter dust plug with new redesigned version. This change is based on the decision 

of our connector supplier (US Conec) which constantly improves all products. The new MTP 

adapter dust plug will be compatible with all MTP adapters. 

 

Below you will find pictures with dust plug in old and new design.  

 

Current design     New design 

 

 

This change will affect all adapter dust plugs, purchased either individually or as a port of an 

adapter and it will be considered also as a running change, coming into effect after stock of the 

current dust plugs are depleted.  

 

Sincerely, 

Your SYLEX team 

 


